

'Ensuring Excellence'

11th September 2018

**Dear Parents** 

## Executive Headteacher: Mrs M Cross Associate Headteacher: Miss S McGroarty

**Dordon Primary School** 

Roman Way Dordon Tamworth Staffordshire B78 1PJ

T 01827 892422

E admin2018@welearn365.com www.dordonprimaryschool.co.uk

## **Embody Dance Club Y2-6**

Dance Club will:

- Start on Tuesday 18th September and then weekly on Tuesdays until 27<sup>th</sup> November
- Start at 3.00pm and end at 4.00pm at Dordon Primary School
- Be run by Embody Dance
- COST £10 in total for all sessions (this has been heavily subsidised by the School)

This club is open to Years 2 to 6, places are limited to 30 and if oversubscribed names will be drawn out of the hat. It is possible we will run future clubs and children may continue to attend the next 'cycle' of the club if they wish. Children not picked on this occasion may reapply in the future and will go in the first draw in the event of further oversubscription. As with all clubs in school, it is expected that if a child is offered a place, they attend every session.

Please do not send payment with the reply slip, once you receive confirmation that your child has been allocated a place you will be able to pay via your Parentpay account or with a Paypoint letter.

Children should bring suitable sports clothing for dance and will also need to bring a drink with them. Children in Year 2 must be collected by an adult, children in Years 3 to 6 can be collected by a named adult or have your permission to walk home.

It is important you remind us of any medical conditions. Children with asthma MUST bring an inhaler.

Yours sincerely,

	<b>Embody Dance Club</b>	
Name of child:	Class:	
I wish for my child to take part in the Embody Tuesday 27 <sup>th</sup> November 2018.  Please remind us of:  ✓ Medical conditions:	y Dance Club. I understand that sessions	
☐ My child will be collected ☐ My child has permission to walk home  Name of adult collecting your child		(Tick only one)

If this <u>slip</u> is not received by the deadline, a place will not be given.

NB: To protect children it is ESSENTIAL that parents do NOT change arrangements unless the school has been informed previously.

OMMUNITY

CADEMIES TRUST







